
 

 

Meeting:  July 9, 2022 

Location:  Deer Park Winery, Escondido CA 
 
Attendees:  Members 8, Visitor 1 
 
The meeting was called to order 11:27am 
 

Deer Park Winery was open for wine tasting and car museum was open to tour for $10 
 
Four Studebaker cars were driven to the meeting 
 
50/50 raffle was held, $63 total, winning ticket was held by a visitor 
 
New Officers installed:  
 
President Keith Wahl 
Vice President Bob Halgren 
Treasurer Mimi Halgren 
Secretary Ricky Logier 

 
2022 is the SDCSDC 50th anniversary, it was suggested the chapter meeting for October 2022 
be held at Anthony's Fish Grotto, 9530 Murray Dr, La Mesa, CA. 

 
Eugene Nagle was asked to follow up with a Studebaker Night at Escondido's Cruisin Grand 
Ave. 

 
Keith Wahl suggested that business cards be ordered to pass out and help advertise the 
chapter. 

 
Ricky Logier was asked to find the date San Diego Highway Patrol car show 

 
The meeting adjourned at 11:55am 
Ricky Logier 

 


